



I’m Shiv, a second year Classicist and your current Entz Prez. Over the last year I’ve thoroughly enjoyed 
the role and now believe that my experience on the JCR Committee and passion for college life would 
help me do a great job if  elected JCR President. During my time as Entz Prez I delivered on my 
promises – Bridge tickets were made available once again, the Pub Quiz was revived, Bops were packed 
out and we had an action packed Freshers’ Week. I’ve had experience managing a large budget in 
Freshers’ week, dealing with external organisations, developing relationships with key members of  the 
college staff  and been part of  key meetings on JCR and squash court renovation. Here are some of  the 
things that I’d like to change around college: 

• The Vac Res system still needs improving and college need to see us as their main 
priority! Students should not have to apply for rooms when they have 9th week exams, 
nor should they have to leave the room they have been occupying all year when they are 
staying before term starts or after term ends. 

• The current situation with the roles of  Chaplain and Dean of  Welfare being 
combined must change 

• JCR expenditure should be publicised more clearly and more transparent. To do this I 
would circulate the accounts along with the meeting minutes fortnightly 

• Continue discussion with suspended students to improve their time whilst they are 
away from college, whether that be increased visits to college or library use 

• Corpus should commit to the Living Wage Foundation Scheme 

• Circuit laundry should be replaced – machines that allowed you to set specific times 
would be vastly more eco-friendly and more convenient for use 

• The DO should no longer be responsible for emailing the daily menu – it would 
be much more efficient for the manciple to circulate it and reduce to DO workload 

• We should be able to take books out of  the library 24 hours a day – other colleges 
with 24-hour libraries have automated systems 

• Storage for domestic students at affordable pricing – this is something that I have 
discussed with the Domestic Bursar before, and given other colleges have this option it 
is very feasible 

• Everyone always has their opinions on how formal should be run, and how often it 
should be held! I would encourage the DO to conduct a comprehensive survey and see 
what changes are desired 

• Increased support for Oxford SU campaigns such as Class Act. 

• Each student should be given a budget to spend on printing, perhaps a few pounds, 
after which then we would be charged 

• I would encourage the Treasurer to increase the budget for JCR tea to allow for more 
biscuits and perhaps cake once a week. 

• I would liaise with the Accommodation Officer to urge college to consider more 
carefully the room allocation to freshers – Magpie 7 should be a more welcoming 
environment for freshers 

As president I would be proactive, practical and unifying – vote


